
Summer Meal Program 

NEW THIS YEAR! 

We are excited to announce that MASD has been approved to operate a Hybrid Site at 

St. Mary’s Public Elementary for Summer Meals! 

 

What does this mean? 

• Breakfast and lunch will be served and consumed on site in the cafeteria 

Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

• After Lunch is eaten on Thursdays, each child ages 1-18 may take 1 to-go bag of 

Breakfast and Lunch for Friday, Saturday and Sunday. 

• No drive up to pick up allowed.  Each child 1-18 must eat lunch on Thursdays to 

receive the to go meals bag. 

 

To protect the program integrity. 

• Parents/guardians are not allowed to pick up meals for their child.  The child 

must be present and will receive only 1 to-go bag after they have eaten lunch on 

site on Thursdays 11:30-12:30. 

• The site will be closed on Thursday July 4th.  This week to go meals will be 

handed out on Wednesday July 3rd for meals Thursday, Friday, Saturday and 

Sunday. 

• Some meals items may require heating at home prior to eating 

 

Summer Food will run 

June 24-August 15 

Meals will be served in the cafeteria at St. Mary’s Public Elementary. 

Breakfast 7:30-8:30 

Lunch 11:30-12:30 

To go meals will be served on Thursdays (except 4th of July) during lunch. 

Site will be closed on Fridays and 4th of July 

Free for Ages 1-18 

Adult meals available to purchase on site only.  (To go meals are not available to adults) 

 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


